
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Friday, June 20th, 2025 

 

 

Sunday, June 

22nd 

 

Monday, June 

23rd to 27th 

 

Sunday, June 

29th 
 

10:00am Holy Eucharist – 

Corpus Christi  

 

9:30am  

Morning Prayer 

 

10:00am Holy Eucharist - 

St. Peter & St. Paul and Canada 

Day Observance 

 

Tuesday, June 

24th 

 

 

 

Wednesday, 

June 25th 

11:00am 

ESL Conversation Group 

Potluck Lunch Before Summer 

Break 

 

12:00nn 

St. Andrew’s Group Meeting 

(in-person & online) 

 

 

 

 



 

 

From the Incumbent 

Our social and educational programming will take a pause  
over the summer months. This includes all weekday activities  
and Sunday education. Supervision for children during  
Sunday services will continue but in a more informal format,  
featuring free play, gardening, and outdoor time. Following our Sunday 
services, we will gather for lemonade on the front lawn instead of hot drinks in 
the parish hall. 
 
Our garden will become the focal point of parish life this season, and a 
schedule for its care will be circulated soon. If you are interested in helping—
even just on Sundays after the service—please speak to Deb or me. 
 
During July and August, the clergy will take turns officiating Sunday liturgies, 
and most Sundays you will see only one of us present. Rev. Carol’s last 
Sunday with us will be July 27. Jonathan and I will be taking our holidays at 
various points during the summer. One of us will always be available for 
pastoral care—please email us or the office if you need assistance, and we 
will ensure the message reaches the person on call. 
 
My own summer plans, as always, include time at the cottage, triathlon races 
(including one in which my children will participate for the first time), painting, 
gardening, a couple of weddings, and a few days of camping (our first attempt 
since the kids were very small). I will also be working on an application for 
advanced academic studies in a program designed for clergy engaged in full-
time ministry. 
 
Let us take a moment to congratulate ourselves on these past months of 
winter and spring—so full of grace: grounded in worship, growing in fellowship, 
and open to wonder. As we enter the slower rhythm of summer, may we carry 
with us the gifts of this season. May we find time to rest, recharge, enjoy the 
beauty of nature, and nurture our social connections. 

 



 

 

In the fall, we will return with expanded youth programming, an upgraded 
sound and live-streaming system well on its way to being installed and 
mastered by our volunteers, and a parish once again brimming with activity.  
Our Back-to-Church Sunday is scheduled for September 7, and our final 
parish event of the summer will be the work weekend at Moorelands, taking 
place September 12–14. Please mark these dates on your calendars—and 
until then, happy summer! 
 
Blessings, 
Irina+ 

Incumbent 
   

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Collection for Those Evacuated Due to Ontario Wildfires 
We have all been following news of the forest fires raging northwest of us. Families have been 
evacuated from Deer Lake and Webiqui. About 1100 of these folks are now housed in 4 GTA hotels. 
They are short on supplies and could be here until September. Rev. Nicola Skinner, the rector of 
Grace Church Markham, who initiated this ask, is coordinating the collection of items needed by 
folks who have been evacuated from the fire zones to Toronto, and we are joining our Anglican 
Colleagues in this initiative. 
 
Here is our starter list of items that are needed. We are starting our collection immediately.  

1. Sunscreen 

2. Hair ties 

3. Tampons 

4. Deodorant 

5. Nail Clippers 

6. Q-Tips   

7. Dental Floss 

8. Bubble Bath 

9. BandAids 

10. Kids shampoo 

11. Kids toothpaste 

12. Razors 

13. Unscented lotion 

14. Bibles – We have already assembled 
a big stack of Bibles to donate.  

 
The details of the delivery plan are still being determined. The needs list may well change over 
time. Some of us can perhaps do collection and delivery trips once the process becomes clear. 
Start collecting these items NOW.  By Sunday we will have set up some kind of container for 
incoming donations.      
  
Outreach Committee: Marian Beck Archbold, Bruce Cameron, Audrey Gilpin, Linda Gilpin, Wendy 
Fraser, Janet Gordon, Lanadee Lampman, Cynthia Majewski, Diane Yip. 

 
 

OUTREACH CORNER 



 

 

Call for Submissions! 

 

Janet and I would like to publish the next TimPrint at the end of June. Please submit 

any articles, pictures or reflections by Sunday June 22 to flint.franal@gmail.com.  
  

Thanks, 

Frances Flint & Janet Gordon  

mailto:flint.franal@gmail.com


 

 
 

“MacMillan is a wry and humane chronicler of this troubled world.”  

(London Review of Books) 
Please join us on Wednesday, September 17, 2025 when Margaret MacMillan will be 

speaking. September 17 might seem pretty far away, but we are anticipating a sell-out 

evening, so don’t miss it. 
  

 Tickets: $30 To purchase tickets on Eventbrite, CLICK HERE or scan the QR code 
  

 
 

https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/margaret-macmillan-how-can-history-help-us-understand-the-present-tickets-1333524550829?aff=ebdssbdestsearch


 

Donating to the Church 
We encourage all of you to continue to give generously in support of the work that 

continues at St. Tim’s. The needs are great.  
 

▪ Pre-Authorized Giving (PAG) – If you are already on pre-authorized giving you do not 

need to do anything and we are very grateful for your continued support.  

If you would like to shift to pre-authorized giving, even if only in the short term, 

please contact Jane Hutchinson, at envelopesecretary@sttimothy.ca  

▪ Envelopes & Cheques – If you use envelopes, we encourage you to mail those 

envelopes in, addressed to The Envelope Secretary.  

100 Old Orchard Grove, Toronto, ON, M5M 2E2  

Cheques should be made payable to Church of  

St. Timothy.  

▪ Online Donations – We are able to receive electronic  

transfers. To donate, add Church of St. Timothy to  

your payee list and e-transfer your donation to  

office@sttimothy.ca  
 

 

Contact Us 
The Rev’d Dr. Irina Dubinski (Incumbent)  priest@sttimothy.ca  

Carol Shih (Asst. Curate)  curate@sttimothy.ca  

Jonathan Kang (Lay Pastoral Associate)  associate@sttimothy.ca  

Lily Powell (Children’s Program Coordinator)  childrensprograms@sttimothy.ca  

Ed Connell (Music Director)  edward@sttimothy.ca  

Ashani Weerasinghe (Parish Admin.)  office@sttimothy.ca  

  Michael Clarke (People’s Warden)  michaelclarke@sttimothy.ca 

Mary Pember (Rector’s Warden)  marypember@sttimothy.ca  

Bruce Cameron (Deputy People’s Warden)  bcameron@sttimothy.ca  

Deb Danis (Deputy Rector’s Warden)  debdanis@sttimothy.ca 

 Janet Gordon (Treasurer)  janetg8094@gmail.com  

Jane Hutchinson  envelopesecretary@sttimothy.ca  

Outreach Committee  outreach@sttimothy.ca  

Christmas Kitchen Team  christmaskitchen@sttimothy.ca  
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